

# CVC Meeting Minutes – February 18, 2019

## Attendees:

1. Lincoln Lavoie (Chair / Report)
2. Margaret Chiosi
3. Steven Wright
4. Al Blackburn
5. Vincent Scharf
6. Rabi Abdel
7. Victor Gao
8. George Yang
9. Kanagaraj Manickam
10. Phil Robb
11. Morgan Richomme
12. Kodi Atuchukwu

## Agenda:

1. VNF Certification Status Check (from joint development meeting)
2. Report from Asia sync Call - Rabi
3. Open Questions on portal / listings
  - a) Should the portal list if testing was completed 1st or 3rd party (i.e. in lab or by self)?
  - b) Should the portal list the hash of the artifacts / test scripts? This would allow a user to validate the results against "what they have."
4. ONS Update / Planning
5. Long term strategy
6. Any other business

## Minutes

### VNF Certification Status Check

- Still aiming to launch the VNF certification during April, hopefully around the ONS event
- Status tracker was updated: <https://wiki.opnfv.org/pages/viewpageattachments.action?pageId=2926467>
- VVP Beta:
  - Ready to start the beta testing of the Dovetail VVP testing. Ideally these will be commercial implementations. Vendors participating in beta testing would be included in the initial press / announcements for the program launch.
  - Service Providers to ask they vendor partners if they are interested in participate.VVP Beta:

- Ready to start the beta testing of the Dovetail VVP testing. Ideally these will be commercial implementations. Vendors participating in beta testing would be included in the initial press / announcements for the program launch.
- Service Providers to ask they vendor partners if they are interested in participate.

## Report from Asia sync Call

- 4 people participated in the call
- Rabi presented an overview of CVC, current status, as well as long term strategy.
  - Action for the participants to provide input into the Wiki on the strategy, etc.
- Rabi is going to reach out to some of the Asia Pacific service providers to invite them to the call.
- Next call will be early March (one month interval). Suggestion to move the call ahead by 1 hour.

## Open Questions on portal / listings

- Should the portal list if testing was completed 1st or 3rd party (i.e. in lab or by self)?
  - General consensus was this should be indicated in the report / listing. This should be listed on the top level page.
  - Action Lincoln Lavoie: to pass this request / change into the portal developers.
- Should the portal list the hash of the artifacts / test scripts? This would allow a user to validate the results against "what they have."
  - Discussed during the Joint Development Meeting. Looking into solution where Dovetail would "run" the VNF tests on an archive type file, calculate an MD5 sum (or similar) on the archive. Dovetail team will look into it and confirm if this can be implemented in Dovetail directly.
  - How should this look in the portal?
    - This should be included in the detailed page (not the top level table).
    - Action Lincoln Lavoie: to pass this request / change into the portal developers.

## ONS Update / Planning

- Panel of service providers on compliance / certification testing, combined with talk proposed by Heather. This will be a 1 hour session. This could be used to announce the VNF program, assuming timing keeps to schedule.
- Face-to-face with EUG for Tuesday before ONS

- Topic: Strategy and Pories
- Schedule two sessions, first with EUG, second with stake holders (Dovetail, VVP, VNF SDK, etc.)
- Jim was going to work on planning the first session.
- CVC Known Attendees
  - Victor, Rabi, Lincoln, Margaret, Steven, (DT folks), Eric Debeau (Orange), Kanagaraj

## **Long term strategy**

- Current Wiki Page: <https://wiki.lfnetworking.org/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=10551934>
- Action Everyone: Update and add to this page.
- Due Date: Have this list / page finalized by the end of our next meeting (March 4, 2019).

## **Any other business**

- None